LTC Co-Executive Director Report
October 5, 2022

Administration

Annual LTC audit underway.
Triennial transit audit underway.

Meetings

Staff continues to attend the CalSTA (California State Transportation Agency) meetings on
Infrastructure Investment and Jobs Act (IIJA) implementation — nothing new to report at this
time.
Rural Counties Task Force (9/16):

o Interim Caltrans System Investment Strategy: reviewed scoring criteria (built around SB1

& CAPTI, includes safety)

Staff continues to meet with the MOU parties to seek potential resolutions. A verbal update will
be provided at the next LTC meeting.
Staff is pursuing transfer of STIP funds that were supposed to be received from SACOG in
exchange for HIP funds but has not yet been received.
Staff has been connecting with Yosemite National Park staff regarding SR 120 access. Yosemite
National Park staff plans to attend the next LTC meeting and is working on a potential in-person
meeting date in Lee Vining, weather/road closures permitting.

Project updates will be provided with quarterly reports in December.

Please contact Haislip Hayes for questions about Town of Mammoth Lakes projects at 760-965-3652 or
hhayes@townofmammothlakes.ca.gov.

For questions about Mono County projects and/or administration, please contact Wendy Sugimura at
760-924-1814 or wsugimura@mono.ca.gov to be directed to the appropriate staff.
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